
ALL parents are required to download 
and activate the EduLink One App as 
we will no longer be sending text 
messages to parents. Without this 
app downloaded parents will not 
receive reminders or updates from 
the school. 

School meals are now prebooked by 
parents via Parent Pay and payment is 
made at time of booking. ALL parents 
must activate their child’s Parent Pay 
account to book a school meal. 
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Mrs Mathews 

Deputy 
Safeguarding 

Lead 

• Please ensure that you are following our school's 
uniform policy. Our uniform can be purchased via 
Steady Schoolwear or at retailers such as ASDA or 
Tesco. 

• If your child attends our nursery at St Vincent’s please 
ensure that you bring your child to the door and do not 
leave them unattended until they enter the classroom. 

• Nursery children must provide our staff members with 
their own nappies as we do not provide them as a 
school. 



Our school uniform consists of: 
• A plain yellow collared t-shirt (white is still acceptable 

during this year) 
• A green jumper or cardigan – with or without the school 

logo. 
• Grey trousers or grey knee-length skirt/pinafore 
• All black sensible shoes. 
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